Board Meeting of June 5, 2007
President Rich Evans called the meeting to order at 5:45 pm on June 06, 2007.
PRESENT
President:                                    Rich Evans
Vice President:               Paul Brennan
Secretary:                                    La Tosha Walden
Directors:                         Heather Fontes
                                          Michelle Childress
                                          Susan Guzman
ABSENT                         Vann Dy
                                          Travis Rowe
MINUTES
The board reviewed minutes from previous meetings and found some changes before approving.
REPORTS FROM:
        President, Rich Evans – no report
        Treasurer, Travis Rowe – no report
        Vice President, Paul Brennan – no report
OLD BUSINESS
        Negotiation update from Paul, discussed downtown parking, mileage will match IRS rate and possible 2 – 4% cola increase in salary.  Looks like Equities for POI’s and PUS’s.
        Board member training will be on hold for a while.
        Catastrophic leave process revisions, found out we did not have all the forms.
        Member issues:  Probation Officer’s working at the hall; Our attorney wrote a letter addressing the issue to our Administration.
        Drop date for retirees and letter of explanation; not going to represent retirees and possibly give them a refund.
NEW BUSINESS
        Sending Board members to the next SCOPO meeting
        Website management and control is currently on a volunteer basis by Erica Chin. Job can be time consuming; will ask other members if they are also interested in volunteering.
        The Alternative Work Schedule meet and confer committee will consist of:  Shannon Gonzales, Maria Espinoza, Rebecca Mueller and Paul Brennan.  They will meet and confer with the County on May 30, 2007.
Meeting Adjourned
